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October 12, 2011 
 
 
    REVISED LETTER 
Ludmila Bryskin 
5601 Indiana Ave North 
Brooklyn Center, MN 55429 
 
RE: Appeal for property at 677 Sherburne Avenue 
 
Dear Ms. Bryskin: 
 
This is to confirm that on October 11, 2011 Marcia Moermond, the Hearing Officer 
reviewed the above-referenced appeal again and made the following modification to go 
before the City Council:  deny the appeal and grant an extension to October 21, 2011 to 
pull a permit, and until December 1, 2011 to come into compliance. 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, October 19, 2011 at 5:30 
p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 
 
If you have any questions, I can be reached at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Officer 
 
cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
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